
Mr Conor Jones 
Indaver Ireland L irnitcd 
Unit I 1  
South Ring Business Park 
Kinsale Road 
Cork 

1 gth September 20 1 2 Reg. No. WO167-03 

re: Waste Licence Review Application WO1 67-03 

Dear Mr Jones. 

I refer to your correspondence received on 18* September 2012. requesting an 
extension of time for the submission of firther information under Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of 
the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004 to 201 1, on Waste Licence 
Review Application WO1 67-03. 

I am to advise that the proposed revised timeframe of 31'' October 2012 is to thc 
satishction of the Agency. 

Yours sincerely. 

Aoife Lough_li$ne 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 

r 


